
 

My name is Sarah Matthews and I feel I am best suited to represent the voters in the Fairfield 

Beach area because, as a lifelong resident of this neighborhood, I truly understand the needs of 

our community and the resiliency efforts that must be taken to ensure our future.  

 

Specifically, I feel the issues of greatest concern to the FBRA membership are public safety, 

flood and emergency mitigation efforts, and affordability. If elected, I intend to address these 

issues and all other concerns of our neighbors through advocating on behalf of District Nine on 

the RTM, and by working with the Town administration on advancing environmental and zoning 

plans, and not letting politics get in the way of policy. I believe in community over party.  

 

Thank you, 

Sarah   

 


